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Matthew Hanchek, Director of Total Rewards-Department of Human Resources 

Informational report from the Director of Total Rewards, Department of 
Human Resources, regarding the progress of Milwaukee County's Wellness 
Initiatives (no action required). 

Issue/Background 

Since the redesign and launch of Milwaukee County's Employee Wellness programs, there have 
been significant achievements, including earning a silver designation from the Wellness 
Coalition of America (WELCOA), as well as making major strides in employee participation and 
engagement. As a result, Milwaukee County is beginning to see the positive impact of these 
programs on our employees' lives. 

Claire Schuenke (Wellness Coordinator), and Heather Giza (Benefits & HRIS Manager) have 
prepared presentation to update the committee on the progress of these initiatives. 


